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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS  

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 14th JULY 2015 

 

 

Question 
 

“Would the Minister provide a breakdown of how many employees within the Fire Service and the States 

of Jersey Police service have had to take time off work as a result of injuries incurred whilst on duty over 

the past year?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

From June 2014 to June 2015, there were two employees from the Jersey Fire and Rescue Service and 

one employee from the States of Jersey Police who had to take time off work as a result of an injury 

incurred whilst on duty. 

 

Because there are such low numbers, it would not be appropriate to provide any further details, which 

could lead to the identification of specific employees. 

 


